
Town of Stratton 

Liquor Control Board 
October 7, 2013 

 

Present: Selectmen: Al Dupell, Kevin Robinson and Greg Marcucci; and Clerk Kent 

Young. 

 

The Liquor Control Board met as warned at 8:20pm and considered approval of a 2
nd

  

Class liquor license applications for – A&A Maintain Enterprise LLC (Previously 

licensed as Partridge in a Pantry.  Greg Marcucci moved to approve said application.  

Kevin Robinson seconded – all concurred and all three Selectmen signed to approve the 

application.  The Clerk will process the applications and forward it to the State for 

approval. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 8:30pm. 

 

Minutes by: 

 

David Kent Young 
Town Clerk 


